
November 2, 2020

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Kaiser Permanente/Washington

Pay Increase for KP/WA Workers
As part of the 2019 Coalition of Kaiser Permanente Unions National Agreement, Coalition-
represented employees received a 2 percent pay increase as well as a 1 percent lump-
sum pay out from September 14, 2019 through July 4, 2020. You should have seen these
changes on the October 30th paycheck.

Hero Bonus Petition
The OPEIU Local 8 Hero Bonus petition  was delivered to management on October
29th. The petition contained an overwhelming number of OPEIU Local 8 names showing
support for the Coalition of Kaiser Permanente Unions Hero Bonus. Nationally, the petition
for the Coalition had over 12,000 names. Keep in mind that this campaign is asking KP to
pay its front-line workers, YOU, 3% of your gross pay as a Hero Bonus.  During the time of
COVID-19, KP has repeatedly reminded you that you are the heroes of the company; we
are only asking KP to show that appreciation in the form of a financial bonus. As a
reminder, please click here letter to the President and Regional Leaders as a reminder of
our original ask of management. 

Questions? Your Kaiser Permanente Representatives are

Bobbie Pringle, Contract Specialist, Bobbie@opeiu8.org; 
Tara Powell, Membership Support Representative, Tara@opeiu8.org;
Patrick Pedersen, Union Representative, Patrick@opeiu8.org;
Leslie Liddle, Union Representative, Leslie@opeiu8.org,
Suzanne Mode, Business Manager, Suzanne@opeiu8.org

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and actions in your workplace?

Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.

It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to make sure you get the
right updates. (Message and data rates may apply). 

Visit our website
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